
Notification of Final Determination/Decision Issued for D0034-02 

Dear Sir or Madam,
Further to previous correspondence, the EPA notifies you of its decision 
to grant a Waste Water Discharge authorisation, subject to conditions, to 
Irish Water in respect of the agglomeration named Ringsend. 
That being the case, it is no longer the function of the EPA to consider any 
documentation received by it which relates to this application.
A copy of all documentation in relation to this application is available to 
view on the EPA’s website www.epa.ie.
Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of 
this email.
 
Yours faithfully,
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability

Sent: 28-05-2024

To: Imelda Averill;  John Daly;  Marie Ryan;  Sabrina Joyce-Kemper

From: noreply Reply
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